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St Martin’s School

Open Evening 2022
on

Thursday 6th October 2022
5–7pm

Dear Parents / Guardians

On behalf of staff and Students at St Martin’s school, it is my pleasure to extend a very warm invitation
to you and your family to attend our Open Evening on Thursday 6th October 2022.

The Headteacher, Mr Jarvis, will be addressing parents and prospective pupils at 5.00pm in the Main
Hall.  Then you will be invited to take a tour of the school guided by our Year 7 learners. This will provide
you with an opportunity to see our impressive facilities along with a variety of demonstrations,
performances and subject areas.
If you haven't already, please ensure that you have applied online to secure a place for your child at St

Martin’s School. Staff and students look forward to welcoming you for an enjoyable and informative

evening.

https://www.caerphilly.gov.uk/Services/Schools-and-learning/Admissions-and-appeals/Primary-and-sec

ondary-school-admissions

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Weston
Assistant Headteacher – Transition Lead
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St. Martin’s School, Hillside, Caerphilly CF83 1UW
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